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GSBC <GSBC@sc.rr.com> Wed, Jan 15, 2014 at 9:54 AM
To: Seth Thompson <mrsetht@gmail.com>

----- Original Message -----

From: Robert Ford

To: Undisclosed Recipients

Sent: Tuesday, December 24, 2013 1:13 PM

Subject: Bob & Marie Ford's December 2013 Prayer Letter

Dear Pastor and Praying Friends,

We want to thank you for your faithful support of the Bearing Precious Seed Ministry and our
family.

You are a wonderful encouragement in these last days. For those of you who can only support
usin

prayer, we are extremely grateful to each of you. Whether a supporter or non-supporter, your
prayers

are a lifeline for us. Thank you for caring.

We do want to thank the ten churches and individuals who sent in Christmas offerings or
presents.

This really helps us to be able to do something for our family members. Since it our Lord’s
birthday,

we always give a large offering to Him through different missionaries, Jewish missions, and
several

other ministries.

Bob’s urologist let us know that the 45 radiation treatments have caused problems in both
Bob’s

bladder and prostate. As we told you before, the antibiotic to treat this cost $785.00. The other

antibiotic to treat the harmful bacteria in Bob’s stomach and intestines is going to cost a lot
more
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than we thought. The gastroenterologist thought that it would cost between $500.00 and
$600.00.

Our health insurance provider let us know that it was going to cost $1400.00. They will not
cover the

cost of either antibiotic under Obamacare on the first dosage, but will partially cover any refills.

Here at Christmastime, we thought we would not be able to get either one of these medicines,
but

because of four precious individuals and our wonderful “Forgiven Sunday school class” at First
Baptist

Church, we will be able to get them shortly after Christmas. Wow! Hallelujah! God sure is
great to use

such godly folks to help us in time of need. We cannot thank God enough for placing a burden
on tender

hearts.

May God bless and reward each of you all over this world for your kindness on our behalf. Your
influence

in our lives causes us to love our Lord more and helps us continue to do all we canto get God'’s
precious

Word that has changed all our lives to a world in desperate need.

Have a blessed Christmas and a Spirit-filled New Year.

Yours for Christ and His Word,

Bob and Marie Ford—Proverbs 3:5, 6

Preaching the glorious Gospel of Christ for 43 years

Bearing Precious Seed missionaries for 38 years
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